
 

Westminster Crier 

 

News from the HOA 

 

We are sad to say, our Property Manager, James Page will be leaving his position as Manager for 

Westminster HOA. 

Jim has been with us for two years and has proven to be a great asset to our community. 

His leadership, helpfulness, enthusiasm and dedication to his position will be sorely missed. 

We wish James  the best in his future endeavors. His last day will be Friday February 11th. 

 

Want to Run for the Board? 

Written Notice to run for Board of Directors must be received at the office no later than Feb, 12th 

 

Donations Thank You 

In one week, the Westminster Community collected $1950 for the tornado victims off of 

McGregor Blvd.  On Friday January 28th 39 gift cards ($50 each) were given to the fire district chief 

to distribute to those in need 

Thank you to the following residents for their donation 

Tim and Dawn Baranek 

Joel and Pat Berger 

Rick and Val Bidwell 

Sheryl Block 

Norma Bond 

Debbie Bouwens 

Bill and Pam Constabile 

Jon Darby 

Dixie Detlef 

Catherine Donahue 

Tom and LouAnne Dunfee 

Bev Fiske and Wendy Truhanovitch 

David Fletcher 

Craig and Teresa Inscoe 

Tom and Kathy Judson 

Brad and Angelika Kennedy 

Pete and Nancy Major 

Stella McCaffrey 

Fred and Ann Meyer 

Giles and Teri Meyer 

Cyndy Noel 

Bob and Elaine Paolella 



 

Dave and Monique Pullyblank 

John and Karin Riffe 

Donna Roberts and Debbie Zeis 

Betsy Rosser 

Steve and Teri Sauer 

Ewald and Alice Sems 

Tim and Barb Shoniker 

Judy Snyder 

Tom and AnnMarie Spakowski 

Dan and Jeanne St Jean 

Keith and Vicki Stephenson 

Mick and Debbie Viniski 

Frances Wager 

Barbara Waldman 

Alan Walsh 

Ray and Pat Zemaitis 

Joan Zimmerman 

 

 

Board Meeting 

February 15 at 7 pm in the Community Center 

 

 


